
 

Hunters Hall Primary School 

Snippets 
Issue: 1 

September 2018 
 

Dates for the Diary Dear Parent/Carer, 

Welcome back to our new academic year. I hope you all feel well rested 
and ready for the challenges of the new term. 

It is great to have our children back looking neat and tidy in their school 
uniform. It is important for our sense of community and belonging that all 
our children are in the correct uniform and no one stands apart because 
of their financial circumstances. I appreciate many of you may be finding 
life tough at the moment and I want to make everyone aware we are a 
school community and have staff assigned to help us all. If you have 
difficulty with uniform, please see Mrs Downes, Mr Bellevue or Ms 
Gough. 

Regardless of what your problem is, we always have someone who can 
help. It is through caring for ourselves and each other that we build a 
strong community that nurtures our children and helps them grow in 
confidence and learning. 

I would like to introduce you to four new members of staff; Ms Cooper is 
our new Inclusion Manager and Assistant Headteacher; Miss Ryan is 
teaching 3R and Miss Healey is teaching 1H. Mr Chew who will be 
supporting with technology. 

I wish you all a happy new school year. 
 

Selina Frazer 
Headteacher 

Autumn Term 2018 
 

Wednesday 5th September 2018 – 
First day back for pupils. Doors open 
at 8:40am.  
 

Monday 10th September – Year 4 
curriculum meeting 2:40-3:00pm 
 

Wednesday 12th September – Year 
1 curriculum meeting 2:40-3:00pm 
 

Thursday 13th September – Coffee 
Morning 9:00-10:00am 
 

Thursday 13th September – Year 3 
curriculum meeting 2:40-3:00pm 
 

Friday 14th September – Year 5 
curriculum meeting 2:40-3:00pm 
 

Tuesday 18th September – Year 6 
curriculum meeting 2:40-3:00pm 
 

Friday 21st September – World 
Peace Day 
 

Thursday 4th October – Coffee 
Morning 9:00-10:00am 
 

Thursday 18th October – Parents’ 
Evening 3:30-7:00pm 
 

Please see yellow Workshops 
2018/19 flyer with further dates that 

may be of interest. 
 

Official School Bags 

Please be aware that the official 
Hunters Hall School bags can be 
purchased on Mondays from 3:00-
4:00pm 
 
Book Bag £5.50 
 
 
 

PE Bag £4.50 

Attendance 

Congratulations to 1H and 1HV in Key Stage 1 who both achieved 
100% this week and 3R in Key Stage 2 with 100% 
 

Class Attendance % Class Attendance % Class Attendance % 

RL 86.96 2G 97.24 4S 99.23 

RM 90.91 2T 92.62 5M 100 

RT 95.31 3B 94.29 5S 88.19 

1E 91.16 3K 88.73 5T 91.38 

1H 100 3R 100 6A 88.82 

1HV 100 4AC 94.33 6N 86.93 

2A 91.72 4P 83.33 6T 92.05 

 

Snippets 

Please note: From September 2018 
onwards, Snippets will only be 
available online via our school 
website. Visit  
http://www.huntershallprimary.org.uk/  
and click the Snippets tab.  

http://www.huntershallprimary.org.uk/


 

School Games Mr Bellevue’s Coffee Morning 

We are very pleased to 
announce that, through hard 
work and dedication, we have 
achieved the Silver School 
Games accreditation. Thank 
you to all children and families 
who have supported the 
development of sports and 
health at Hunters Hall. A 
special thank you must also go to Miss Thomas and Mr 
Read for the way they lead this aspect within the 
school.  

Mr Bellevue will be 
holding his first coffee 
morning on Thursday 
13th September 9:00-
10:00am in our Dining 
Hall.  Come along and 
join him as there will be 
someone from the 
borough attending to 
discuss funding as there 
is lottery money available that we could apply for. 

Transition to Secondary School 2019 

 
For more information visit: http://www.lbbd.gov.uk/admissions  

Green Time 

Each Friday, children who 
have displayed “Stay on 
Green” behaviour are 
provided with stimulating and 
enjoyable experiences during 
“Green Time”. This academic 
year the theme for termly 
Green Time will be inspired 
by our Behaviour for 
Learning Rainbow which was 
designed in consultation with 
our School Council. This half 
term, the theme is 
collaborative/ collaboration. 
Make sure that you ask your 
child which exciting activity 
they choose to participate in 
each week.  

 

http://www.lbbd.gov.uk/admissions

